
 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Parental Permission 

Parental permission is required of any volunteer under the age of 16 years old 

The Glenn A. Jones M.D. Memorial Library is happy to provide your child with a positive 

volunteer experience. The Library employees and the Glenn A. Jones M.D. Memorial Library will 

not be responsible for them should they decide to leave the job assignment or facility. 

Volunteers under 12 years old are not able to volunteer at the library.  

Thank you for understanding. 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Volunteer’s Information: 

Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Phone #: ____________________________Date of Birth: ____________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent or Legal Guardian: 

Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: _____________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

Signature: __________________________________________________________ 


